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Palm Sunday, March 29  

ñReceive Love: The Lost Sheepò Å Luke 15:1-7 

A shepherd leaves his 99 sheep to find the one 

who is lost. We who are lost in sin are found by 

our loving Shepherd, who heads into 

Jerusalem amid praise and palm branches. 

Maundy Thursday, April 2 

ñReceive the Meal: The Great Banquetò Å Luke 

14:7-24 Those in low positions are invited to a 

place of honor by the 

host. We who are 

humbled by our sins and 

outcast by the world are 

welcomed by Christ to 

dine at his Holy Supper. 

The Last Supper, April 2 

A dramatization presented by members of St. 

John on Maundy Thursday at 6:30 PM.  No 

scene in the life of Christ has been painted 

more often than that of The Last Supper, but 

no other attempt can compare with the 

wonderful painting by Leonardo de Vinci.  It is 

a representation of the dramatic moment, and 

the effect of a single word ñbetrayò upon the 

twelve men most closely associated with Jesus 

during his life and ministry.  The scene is the 

night of the Passover supper.  In a very small 

upper room in a house in Jerusalem, Jesus 

surrounded by his disciples, is breaking the 

bread of their farewell meal.  Christ has just 

said, ñOne of you will betray meò.  Love, 

terror, grief and amazement find expression in 

the cry of his disciples, ñLord, is it I? 

Good Friday, April 3ð

1:00PM & 6:30PM 

ñReceive the Sacrifice: The 

Landowner and the Tenantsò Å 

Matthew 21:33-45 Tenants in 

a vineyard kill the son the 

master sent to gather the 

harvest. The Son of God is killed that we might 

receive the kingdom. 

Easter Sunday, April 5 

ñReceive Eternal Life: The 

Wise and Foolish Buildersò 

Å Matthew 7:24-27 When a 

storm hits, the house built 

on the rock remains while 

one built on sand is washed 

away. We build our lives on 

Christ the Cornerstone. 

April 4ðEaster Vigil Communion at 6:30 PM 

April 5ðEaster Son Rise Communion - 

               6:30 AM 

Easter Breakfastð7:45 AM 

Easter Festival Communionð9:30 AM 
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Sunday Morning Bible 

Class 

Sunday Morning Bible 
Class will resume on 
Sunday, April 12, at 8:05 
am. We will be starting a 
short study on the 
prophet Zechariah. 
Please come join us, there are no materials 
necessary for this study other than your Bible. 

 

Church Pictorial 

WEBSITE SIGN UPðMONDAY ANYTIME 
THRU FRIDAY NOON ONLY BEGINNING 

MARCH  30TH.   

Go to www.stjohnkellner.org.  Click on:  St. 
John Lutheran Church.  Choose the 
Portrait Sign Up picture 
and follow the 
instructions.  By using 
the web site to sign up, 
you will receive a $10.00 
coupon to be applied to 
the cost of your pictures.  
We will have a sign up 
area here at church on 
Sat. and Sunday. Everyone will receive a 
phone call to tell you sign up information, 
those who do not sign up (in house or online) 
will get a reminder call.  Everyone will receive 
a reminder call 1-2 days before your  
appointment.  Those without e-mail will be 
able to sign up on the weekends at church.  
Sign up at church will start on March 28th. Life 
touch also provides a $5.00 off coupon to be 
used on your portrait order.  All you need to do 
is bring in a food item or items when portraits 
are taken.  Photos will be taken May 5th thru 
the 9th. It is acceptable to bring in your pet for 
your portrait if you wish.  If you are unable to 
make the dates given it will be your 
responsibility to bring in a photo for the 
pictorial. Any questions please call Sue 
Helmuth (715) 423-8022 or Darleene Swen 
(715) 423-9087. 

 

 

Book Sale Donations 

Have you been doing some 
spring cleaning at your 
house?  Do you have books, 
CD, DVD and videoôs (clean 
and in good working order) 
that you are looking to get 
rid of?  If so, bring your 
items to church and place them in the blue bin 
located in the Library/Media Room.  Donations 
are welcome any time through out the year.  
Items donated will be sold at the book sale in 
the fall and profits from the sale will be used to 
purchase new books and DVDs.  Thanks for 
supporting the church library. 

  

Concordia University Conference 

We present to you, the first-ever Concordia 
Apologetics Conference, to be held on campus 
at CUW on April 24-25.  Apologetics, giving a 
defense of our faith (1 Peter 3:15), is becoming 
increasingly important in our Godless society.  
All are welcome at the conference, and all stand 
to benefit, high school and college students, 
laypeople, and pastors alike.  Registration is 
open now, and more information (including 
registration forms) can be found at our 
website:www.cuw.edu/organizations/upco/
conference or our Facebook 
page:www.facebook.com 

ConcordiaApologeticsConference 

 

Bethesda Thrift Shop 

Itôs spring and the Bethesda 
Thrift Shop in the Rapids Mall 
is fully stocked with spring 
and summer clothing.  More 
clothing is brought out 
daily.  Easter items will be 
discounted and on April 24-
25 we will have a 50% discount on almost 
everything in the store.  Store hours now are 
10:00 a.m. ï 8:00 p.m. M-F; 10:00 a.m. ï 5:00 
p.m. on Saturday; closed Sundays. A nice 
variety of NEW furniture and mattresses are 
available ï spend your tax return dollars 
locally.  Thanks for supporting Bethesda. 

http://www.cuw.edu/organizations/upco/conference
http://www.cuw.edu/organizations/upco/conference
http://www.facebook.com/Concordia
http://www.facebook.com/Concordia
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Potluck Thank You  

Thanking all the 
congregation members 
and guests who joined us 
for our first of two other 
potluck luncheons for 
2015.  As stated Sunday 
morning, money collected for the donations for 
the General Fund will be counted and kept track 
by the Finance Board and after our December 
luncheon our total money by donations will be 
made known.  To all who made this successful 
in every way; setting up, to cleanup, it was nice 
to share good food and fellowship of one 
another.  Next potluck dates: June 14 & 
December 6. 

Thank You 

I would like to thank Pastor 
Ader and the congregation 
for the many prayers, visits 
and cards, while I was in Marshfield and 
Gunderson Hospital.  I couldnôt ask for a better 
church family ï Bill OôDell. 

 

Students Singing 

Weekday School students 
will be praising God and 
warming our hearts on 
Sunday, May 3

rd
 by 

singing songs of praise during the 9:30 am 
service. 

 

Presentation of Attendance Awards, Bibles 

& Catechisms 

Attendance Awards will be presented to 
Weekday School students during the May 3

rd
 

service. 

Bibles will be presented to 
Weekday School 2

nd
 

graders, by their parents. 
The following students will 
be receiving their Bible: 

Lindsey Miller 

Wyatt Mroz 

Johnathon Pyburn 

 

Catechisms will be presented to Weekday 
School 4

th
 graders, by their parents. The 

following students will be receiving their 
Catechism: 

Brian Olds 

Chase Jensen 

Lucas Prange 

Carley Whitrock 

Board of Education Brat Fry 

Following the May 3
rd
 service, 

the Board of Ed will be having 
a Brat Fry in the church 
basement.  

All proceeds from the Brat Fry 
will go towards 2015 Vacation 
Bible School (VBS) expenses. 
You can dine in or take your order home. We 
will serve brats until 1:00 pm or until quantities 
run out. We hope you stop in and enjoy a 
delicious brat. Thank you for supporting VBS. 
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Lutheran Hour Broadcast 

If you would like to sponsor the Lutheran Hour on 

WFHR 1320 AM at 9:00 AM please call the radio 

station at 715-424-1300 and ask for Bob or 

Chuck.  Previously we had announced that 

WFHR would no longer be broadcasting the  

Lutheran Hour.  As we become informed about 

the situation we will include updates.    

 The Lutheran Hour will be on the following radio 

stations on Sunday: WAXX 104.5 FM at 6:30 

a.m.; WDLB 1450 AM at 8 a.m.; WDUX 92.7 FM 

at 8 a.m.; WSAU 99.9 FM at 8:30 a.m.; and 

WRVM 91.3 FM, 94.3 FM or 101.3 FM at 10 a.m. 

April 5 

"One Step Ahead"  

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Gregory Seltz 

Your future is not a mystery. Our risen Savior 

is one step ahead and He leads you to  

eternal life. (Mark 16:1-8) 

April 12 

"God Always Shows Up"  

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Gregory Seltz 

Jesus shows up in your life today with His 

gifts of forgiveness and new life.  

(John 20:19-38)  

April 19 

"It's Not Over 'til Jesus Says It's Over"  

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Gregory Seltz 

Our risen Savior enables us to hold on when 

troubled times tempt us to bail out.              

(Luke 24:36-49) 

April 26 

"Open-Minded and Accepting" 

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Gregory Seltz 

Tolerance and open-mindedness are values 

much touted, but truth is even better.   

(Acts 4:12)

Kellner Area Rummage 

Sale 

We got some junk in our 

truck. 

Do you have any junk to 

sell from your trunk?ô 

On Saturday, May 31 from 8AMð4PM we will 

give you a great opportunity to sell junk from 

your car trunk. 

A five dollar donation will get you two parking 

spots in the church parking lot.  This will allow 

you to bring more items to sell. 

We will be selling lots of yummy food.. Come 

check us out.  Port-a-Potty on site. 

We will be selling:  Walking Tacos, Baked 

Potatoes with toppings, Fruit Kabobs, 

Chocolate Cookies and Beverages. 

Reserve your spot by contacting Sandra 

Sweeney at 715-886-4864 or 715-572-5451. 

The monies earned will go towards the 

Boards of Stewardship and Evangelism for 

upcoming events during our 2015 anniversary 

year.  Tell family & friends!  We have the 

space-the food-the ñjunkò -  We just need your 

trunks! 

Evening Guild Quarterly Update   

Our only fund raiser this quarter was 

the February, 2015 Spaghetti Supper which 

netted a profit of $1,362.84.  We appreciate 

the support of our members and the 

community in making this another great 

event.  

Our charitable donation for this quarter was 

made to the St. John Window fund in the 

amount of $2,000.00.  Thanks again for your 

support. 

Scrip Scrap Corner 

Remember to buy Scrip for all your Easter 

and Spring needs and Motherôs Day is right 

around the corner too!  Stop over and see 

what we have and/or what can be special 

ordered.  Our profit total for March was  

$230.39 
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